
         

    

 

   

         

 

October 31, 2023 
 

    

      

 

To: 
 
From: 
 
RE: 

 

 

Planning Commission 
 
Planning Division 
 
Report of Administrative Review Land Use Applications 

 

    

 

The following report represents administrative review applications processed by the Planning Division 
staff for the month of October 2023. 

  

  

         

 

Applications Approved by the Planning Division 

 
File No. Name/Description Site Applicant 

DR-006-23 
 
Approved on 
10/19/2023 
 

Rauda Market Expansion  
Request for Development 
Review approval for the 897 
square foot expansion of an 
existing market located on a 
site approximately 0.3 acres. 

128 NE 28TH AVE; 
 
1N232DD00200,  

Greta Holmstrom 
Ardor Consulting, LLC 
360-721-5745 

MOD-015-23 
 
Approved on 
10/4/2023 
 

Amberglen Alta 1 Cooley  
Request for Modification 
approval to modify a previously 
approved Development review 
(DR-051-21) for the 
construction of two multi-
family residential buildings. 

10005 NE ECKERT DR; 
 
1N236AC00400,  

John Treber 
SERA Architects 
858-480-2900 

    
 

  

         

   

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Chris Barry at 503-681-6179. 

 

 

 

Key to Acronyms: 
DR = Development Review 
MOD = Modification 
SUB = Subdivision 
SNRP = Significant Natural Resource Plan 

 

  

 






